SYRESHAM POCKET PARK ANNUAL REPORT 2023

The pocket park committee are so pleased with the amount of people visiting the park
every day. Dog walkers find it a great place to walk alongside visitors from elsewhere use it
as a meeting place.

Areas of the park were left uncut last summer with just paths cut through leading to
benches and picnic areas. Thanks to the committee member who regularly does this.
More wildflowers have spread over the past year and the woodland walk has been very
springlike with primroses and bluebells.

The scouts use the park for campfires and have invited the Syresham Brownies to join them.
All necessary risk assessments are lodged with the Parish Council who are thrilled young
people can enjoy the park.

Syresham Gardening Club had their August meeting in the park, completing a quiz set by a
member and enjoying drinks and nibbles in the sunshine.

The. Friends of Syresham School held their annual Easter egg hunt on Good Friday morning
and here is their reply To the Pocket Park Committee Thank you so much for allowing us to
use the park for our Easter egg hunt. We had loads of children enjoying this wonderful
space in the sunshine. A huge Thank You FOSS!

Please do take a stroll to the park listen to the birds and enjoy the space.

Dorothy Dunkley



